
 

 

 

 

 Stuart Carlton 

 Corporate Director  - Children and Young People’s Service 

  

 Judith Kirk 

 Assistant Director – Education and Skills 

  
Northallerton Music Centre 
c/o County Music Service, County Hall, 

 Northallerton, North Yorkshire, DL7 8AE 

  

Contact: Su Evans Tel:  01609 536715 

 E-mail: su.evans@northyorks.gov.uk 

 www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

September 2019                                    
 

www.northallertonmusiccentre.co.uk  

 
Dear Young String Player 
 
I am delighted to invite you to take part in a very special event:  
 

North Yorkshire VE Day Celebration Concert – Thursday April 2nd 2020 –  
Harrogate Convention Centre 

 
This concert is central to North Yorkshire’s celebration of VE Day and is a very high profile event. 
There will be various county music groups taking part in this concert and we would like you to be part 
of the special VE Day Junior String Ensemble. 
 
This ensemble will be made of young string players from across the whole of North Yorkshire. You 
have been recommended by your teacher/Music Centre. 
 
The rehearsal schedule is: 
Sunday February 9th 10.30am-3.00pm – Tadcaster Grammar School 
Sunday March 8th 10.30am-3.00pm – Tadcaster Grammar School 
Sunday March 29th 10.30am – 3.00pm – Tadcaster Grammar School 
Thursday April 2nd Rehearsal times TBC & Evening Concert – Harrogate Convention Centre 
 
Please can you confirm your interest in taking part by contacting Jane Atkinson no later than  
Friday October 11th. Her contact details are jane.atkinson@northyorks.gov.uk, 01609 534980 
 
Do not miss out on this opportunity of a lifetime! 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Anne Heaton 
Assistant Head 
North Yorkshire County Music Service 
01609 535177 / 07791 752 369 
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